
Notice 

Superior Court in Somerset, Hunterdon, and Warren Counties to Conduct  

Virtual Court General Election Day Hearings on November 2, 2021 

 

On November 2, 2021, the citizens of Somerset, Hunterdon and Warren Counties will be 

able to participate in the regular General Election at their local polling locations. To ensure 

access to justice, a Superior Court Judge will be available to conduct remote hearings for 

any election challenges or issues.   

 

Voters with election-related issues or questions should contact their County Clerk’s Office 

or Board of Elections: 

 

                             Somerset County Clerk’s Office: 908-231-7013 

       Somerset County Board of Elections: 908-231-7084 

                             Hunterdon County Clerk’s Office:  908-788-1214 

       Hunterdon County Board of Elections: 908-788-1190 

       Warren County Clerk’s Office: 908-475-6211 

       Warren County Board of Elections: 908-475-6313 

 

The participants in these hearings will be appearing remotely by video or phone. 

 

 

 

 

Thomas C. Miller, Assignment Judge 

Adriana M. Calderon, Trial Court Administrator 

 

Dated:  October 18, 2021 

 


